
 
From: Deputy Clerk <deputyclerk@bromyardandwinslow-tc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 03 August 2021 17:03 
To: Smart, Chloe <Chloe.Smart@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application 211506/RM 
 

Good afternoon Chloe, 

 

Bromyard Town Council met last night to consider application P211506/RM.  

 

Councillors resolved to object to this application for the following reasons:-  

 

1. There is no information on whether the proposed access is approved, 

as stated by the applicant.  

2. The proposed access would conflict with the proposed access to the 

Hardwick Bank strategic housing site, which would potentially 

jeopardise the strategic site, and is unacceptable in highway safety 

terms.  

3. Concerned there is only one access to and from the site is proposed 

which raises issues in terms of access for emergency services.  

4. Concerned at the sparsity of information accompanying the 

application e.g. there is no ecological survey, no landscape report, no 

contamination report etc. 

 

Kind regards, 

Jennifer 

Jennifer Eva 

Bromyard and Winslow Town Council 

(Working hours – Monday to Wednesday 9am to 5pm) 

(COVID-19 – The Town Council office in Rowberry Street is currently closed but 

our phone line remains operational, please leave a message or or email us at 

any time.  An officer will endeavour to get back to you during our normal 

working hours). 

This email and any attached files may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for the 

use of the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If 

you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, 

reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email 

in error, please notify the sender and destroy all copies of it. 

Although we have taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses or other malware are present in this 

email we cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or its 

attachments it is your responsibility to carry out virus checking as is necessary before opening any 

attachments. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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